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February 16, 2018 
 
Dear Dunwoody High School Advanced Placement Parent(s), Guardian(s): 
 
The DeKalb Board of Education approved funding to provide a degree of financial support for 
all students.  This funding supports our District’s philosophy to increase access to these rigorous 
academic programs. 
 
The District will fund one exam for all DCSD students enrolled in an AP course during the 2017-
2018 school year.  The Georgia Department of Education will fund one additional exam for 
students who are taking the exam for an AP STEM course.  For those students who qualify for 
the Free and Reduced Lunch/AP exam fee reduction again this year, DCSD will pay for one AP 
exam and The Georgia Department of Education will fund one additional exam if it is a  STEM 
AP exam OR will discount the fee for an additional non STEM AP exam to $28. 
 
To clarify, an AP STEM exam refers to the following AP Courses ONLY: AP Calculus AB, AP 
Calculus BC, AP Computer Science, AP Statistics, AP Biology, AP Chemistry, AP 
Environmental Science, AP Physics 1, and AP Physics 2. 
 
AP Exams will cost $95.00 per test, which includes a small processing fee for online registration.  
Students who qualify for the Free and Reduced Lunch/AP exam fee reduction will pay $53 per 
test if they take more than two tests. 
 
College Board determines the fee to take an AP Exam.  AP Exam Dates and Fees for 2018 are 
published at this link: 
https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/courses/exam-dates-and-fees. 
 
We are excited to again offer Online Registration, which includes payment options, for the AP 
Exams this year.  Registration begins on Friday, February 23rd and ends on Tuesday, March 
20th.  The link for the AP Registration Site will be on the front page of the Dunwoody website 
under Dunwoody High School News.  Remember, whether your test is free or you need to 
pay for it, you must sign up in order to reserve a test for you.  If you do not reserve a test, 
one will not be ordered for you.  If you have any questions please contact our AP test 
coordinator, Amy Dyche, at Amy_Dyche@dekalbschoolsga.org. 
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